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Cal Poly's 'Take It SLO'  Presents an A Cappella Holiday 
Concert Dec. 2 

SAN LUIS OBISPO -- Cal Poly's a cappella ensemble, Take It SLO, will present its first Holiday Concert at 8 
p.m. Wednesday, Dec. 2, in Room 218 of the Davidson Music Center on campus. 

The 15-member vocal ensemble will perform a variety of songs to raise the holiday spirit, plus some new 
works and old favorites, all arranged by the students themselves. The group members are students from a 
variety of majors on campus. 

Take It SLO has received statewide recognition over the past few years, and has been invited to perform for 
Universal Studios CityWalk's Holiday Rockapella Concert Series next month. 

Tickets to the concert are $3 and can be purchased at the door the evening of the concert. 

The Take It SLO concert is sponsored by the Cal Poly Music Department and College of Liberal Arts. For 
more information call Amy Lebetsamer at 310-977-9019, visit www.takeitslo.com, e-mail takeitslo@gmail.com, 
or call the Music Department at 805-756-2406. 
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